Are you thinking about sending your child to
preschool and wondering which program
would be the best fit?

| We develop academic and social skills at preschoﬂ

The Southington Public Library invites you to the 15th
annual Preschool Showcase on Saturday, November 9th
from 9:30 to 11:00 a.m.

Representatives from schools in Southington and surrounding
towns will be on hand with information about their programs.

. Sail onover to the crafting table to

-

“\ make a fun Thanksgiving craft! A
\; special guest will read to the children.

There is no registration required to attend this free event.




